
MEMO 

To: Park Board 

From: Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: March 17, 2018 

Re: Impact of the Coronavirus on the Egg Hunts and other Programs  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Egg Hunts are scheduled to take place April 3 – 5.  The largest one is the Community Egg Hunt that 

draws hundreds of people.  Governor Holcomb is recommending that all non-essential functions of 250 

people or more be cancelled or postponed.  The Director of Parks and Recreation would like to discuss 

the impact of the Coronavirus on the Egg Hunt and on other programs within the Munster Parks and 

Recreation system.  In anticipation of the meeting, emails were sent to the other Directors in Northwest 

Indiana regarding their Egg Hunts or any other upcoming events.  A list of their responses will be 

brought to the meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 


